
AHERA Notification Letter 

Legal Notice: Annual AHERA Notification Letter 
THE SCHOOL DISTRICT HOBSON 

 
 

108 6TH STREET E 
HOBSON, MONTANA 59452 

 
Asbestos Report Available for Your School 

2023/2024 School Year 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians, School Staff, Temporary Workers and or Contractors: 

Pursuant to the Federal Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) mandate, as 
required by 40 C.F.R. 763.84 (c)(d) of public access to environmental records, this 
letter is to acknowledge the availability of your facility’s Asbestos Hazard 
Emergency Response Act (AHERA) Management Plan. 

Members of the school staff, parents/guardians, temporary workers and/or 
contractors, are required to receive a copy of this Notification Letter. 

The School District, as the Local Education Agency (LEA), retains such reports 
that are available for public inspection in the Hobson School office. 

If you have any questions, feel free to contact the school @ 406-423-5483, 
hugo.anderson@hobson.k12.mt.us. Find our school’s AHERA Report 
at www.hobson.k12.mt.us 
 


